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February 3, 2017 

 
I. Notable Work 

A. Extended invitations to all currently appointed SUA officers to ask 
for one-on-one meetings in the pursuit of creating a running 
inventory of SUA actions, finding common pursuits, and resolving 
various interpersonal issues in the space. 

B. Held a weekly officer meeting, at which the following items were 
addressed, among others: 

1. Funding for the yearly Holi festival, which will be held in 
early Spring quarter and is traditionally an SUA-backed 
event. 

2. A potential officer open house at which each officer could 
share their current initiatives and extend requests for 
community involvement to members of the assembly at 
large, as proposed by VPSL Tamra Owens. 

3. Upcoming matters of hiring and firing. 
4. Whether or not a meeting should be held as usual on 

February 14, Valentine’s day. 
C. Updated weekly officer reports via a publishing request to the 

UCSC WCMS system. 
D. Revisited the pool of applicants for the upcoming VPAA search to 

ensure an acceptably large pool of applicants. 
II. Other Notes 

A. As indicated by my other reports, this week has been very 
work-intensive, and my productivity is falling as I become 
fatigued. I plan to take today off after 4:00 PM to prevent burnout. 

 
 

Productivity Rating: 2.5  /  5 
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